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On January 17, 2023, the Staff of the National Preventive Mechanism (hereinafter: NPM) 

visited the facility “Mélykút” of the Pálhalma National Prison. 

                           

 

The purpose of the repeated visit was to see all the buildings of the sub-unit and the quality and 

details of detainees' accommodation in winter weather conditions in Mélykút. The members of 

the visiting team interviewed detainees and staff. 

 

The members of the visiting team were: 

  

Dr. Dóra Deák-Kondákor, lawyer 

Dr. Judit Kossa, lawyer 

Dr. Rita Rostás, psychologist, professor 

Dr. István Sárközy, lawyer 

 

The NPM will report on the visit. 


